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MINUTES OF THE 

MOUNT HOLYOKE COLLEGE 

STUDENT-ATHLETE ADVISORY COMMITTEE (SAAC) 

​​​​​​​
Sunday, May 3, 2009 • Kendade 305 • 7 p.m. 

Participants: 

Becca Adikes, Cross Country

Katie Banaszak, Golf

Lydia Bowers, Swimming and Diving

Brigitte Buehler, Soccer
Erin Cain, Basketball

Shea Callahan, Basketball 

Elissa Center, Crew 

Lora Ciborowski, Riding

Haley Creed, Field Hockey
Sarah Gray, Crew

Jo Jo Gutfarb, Riding

Missy Hartley, Field Hockey

Lori Hendricks, Athletics Administration (ex-officio)
Mimi Henry, Field Hockey
Kasia Kolodziejczak, Squash

Sarah Moore, Tennis

Lisa Nash, Swimming and Diving 

Kara Neidhardt, Volleyball

Lauren Orr, Soccer

Vika Planson, Lacrosse 

Artemis Sapountzi, Track and Field

Kate Shafir, Basketball

Tiffany Shute, Golf
Hillela Simpson, Squash

Susanna Wilcox, Lacrosse

Miki Yoshida, Swimming and Diving

[Note: These minutes contain only actions taken (format votes or stated “sense of the meeting”). While certain items on the committee's agenda were acted on at various times throughout the meeting, all final actions within a given topic are combined in these minutes for convenience of reference.] 

The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. eastern daylight savings time by the chair, Lisa Nash. All members were present as noted above. The following members had unexcused absences: Jacquelyn “JJ” Archibald (Soccer), Hannah Beatty (Training Room), Katie Ouellette (Crew), Heather Richardson (Tennis), Amanda Trask (Volleyball), and Bianca Young (Lacrosse). Student-athletes joining SAAC for the 2009-2010 academic year were in attendance.
1. Announcements. 
Ms. Nash (Swimming and Diving) welcomed new members, who then introduced themselves. The committee reviewed the SAAC meeting schedule for the 2009-2010 academic year. Committee members should inform Ms. Orr (Soccer) of the meetings they will not be able to attend. Ms. Creed (Field Hockey) announced the ‘Game of the Week’ dates for the 2009-2010 athletic seasons. Ms. Hendricks announced a redesign of the ‘Focus on Athletics’ invitation: the invitation will now picture athletes from all the teams instead of only one. 
2. Approval April 26, 2009 minutes. 
The minutes of the April 26, 2009 meeting were approved.

3. SAAC Bylaws update.
Ms. Nash suggested the committee adjust the wording of Section IV Article III of the SAAC Bylaws.  The topic will be taken up in the fall.
4. Transition of interim E-board positions.

Ms. Nash and Ms. Wilcox (Lacrosse) thanked the committee for its efforts during this year and wished the SAAC well in the future. The interim E-Board members formally transitioned into their positions for fall 2009.  Ms. Henry (Field Hockey) will serve as Chair. Ms. Shafir (Basketball) will serve as Vice-Chair. Ms. Simpson (Squash) will serve as treasurer, and Ms. Orr will continue as secretary. 

5. SAAC contracts.
New and returning members signed committee contracts for the 2009 fall semester. Members turned in signed contracts to Ms. Orr.

6. Student Government Association (SGA) liaisons.
Ms. Henry welcomed committee members to contact her if they would like to serve as SGA liaisons during the 2009 fall semester.

7. Confirm subcommittee positions.
Ms. Hendricks reviewed subcommittee responsibilities and suggested subcommittee members arrange a communication system to keep in contact throughout the summer. New members either joined the subcommittee of the teammate they replaced on SAAC, or they joined the subcommittee the E-Board suggested. 
8. Subcommittee meeting time.
Subcommittees met to welcome new members, put together a communication plan for summer, and reviewed plans for next year.

9. Future Meetings.

a. The first meeting of the fall semester is on Sunday, September 13, 2009, from 7-8 p.m., 305 Kendade.
10. Adjournment.  The meeting was adjourned by Ms. Henry at 8 p.m.
#  #  #  #  #
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